
Rains 4-H Club Celebrates 

National 4-H Week 

 
The Rains 4-H Club recognized National 4-H Week in Rains County by attending a regularly 

scheduled Rains County Commissioners Court meeting.  The Senior and Junior Presidents, 

Taylor Young and Trent Jennings and Vice-Presidents, Chance Cobb and Colton Franks made a 

presentation to the Court promoting the club and expressing their appreciation on behalf of all 

the club members, volunteers, and parents for the support and encouragement they receive from 

the Rains County elected officials and the community. 

 

 The Rains 4-H Club currently has approximately 90 members and is very active in the 

community, as well as, the district and state levels.  They participate in various projects such as 

Food & Nutrition, Photography, Livestock, Fashion, Educational Presentations, and Community 

Service Projects.  

 

We would like to encourage all youth 3
rd

 through 12
th

 grade to come and be a part of this 

exciting and rewarding organization.  Our next meeting is Thursday, October 24, 2013 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Texas AgriLife Extension Conference Center. 

 

If you know anyone who is interested in joining the Rains 4-H Club, please contact us for more 

information at the AgriLife Extension Office at 903-473-4580 or visit us at rains.agrilife.org. We 

are also on Facebook at facebook.com/Rains4HClub. Go and “Like” our page to keep up with 

the latest news, events, and programs offered by the Rains 4-H Club in Rains County. 

Educational programs of the Texas AgriLife Extension Service are open to all people without regard to race, color, 

sex, disability, religion, age, or national origin.  The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of 

Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating 

  

 


